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 Humboldt Bay Fire extends a warm invitation to the public it serves to join us for our 
annual Open House on Saturday, October 15th, 2016.  In the spirit of National Fire 

Prevention Week, we are promoting the message "Don’t Wait-Check the Date! Replace 

Smoke Alarms Every 10 Years!" to urge community members to make their homes safer 
by installing or updating smoke alarms.  At the event, firefighters will provide important 
lifesaving fire prevention tips, host station tours, offer interactive activities for children 
and present live fire and antique apparatus demonstrations. Community safety groups 
will also present information and be available to talk safety tips with the public.  

The Open House will take place from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm at Humboldt Bay Fire Station 
#1 located at 533 C Street, rain or shine.    

Schedule of Events  
 

10:00 a.m. Station Tour 
10:45 a.m. Raffle 
11:00 a.m. 1904 Steam Fire Engine   
 
11:30 a.m. Station Tour 
12:15 p.m. Raffle  
12:30 p.m. Demonstration 
 
  1:00 p.m. Station Tour  
  1:45 p.m. Raffle    
  2:00 p.m. 1904 Steam Fire Engine 
 
  2:30 p.m. Station Tour 

Smoke Alarms Save Lives. 



  2:45 p.m. Raffle 
  3:00 p.m. Open House Ends 

 
Join us for fun, refreshments, an opportunity to learn about fire safety, and to meet your 
local firefighters! We hope to see you there! 
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